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NEWS RELEASE: Commission approves water utility’s application to install backup well. 

 

BOISE (June 6, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has approved an application 

from Falls Water Co., Inc. to install a backup well to serve customers within the utility’s recently 

acquired Morning View Water Co. system. 

 

After acquiring Morning View’s system and reviewing it, Falls Water said a new backup well 

was needed to ensure sufficient water supply if a primary well failed.  

 

The commission approved the utility’s application after reviewing it.  

 

Additional information is available at puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7255. 
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